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From: Randall Keith <tituspullojr@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:20 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: CFTC’s new proposal

Regarding proposed rules calling for restricting leverage to 10-to-1: You would be reducing my
earnings by 90%, the only earnings me and my family have. Without my earnings, we are
homeless. I am a former computer programmer. I taught myself how to trade the FOREX and since
2005, it has been my trade. If these changes are made, I will no longer be able to support myself
or my family. This would be a disastrous move, for me and hundreds of thousands of people and I

urge you not to do it.

Randall Keith

Your E-mail and More On-the-Go. Get Windows Live Hotmail Free. Sign up now.



